
	

Sunday, 17 April 2016 
 
 
Senator The Hon Eric Abetz 
The Senate 
Parliament House 
Canberra ACT 2600 
 

Dear Senator Abetz: 

Thank you for your letter dated 20 November 2015 (copy enclosed) to which I respond. 

The enclosed copy of my letter to Mr. Tony Abbott and the enclosed copy of a recent 
letter to my representative in the House of Representatives, Mrs. Jane Prentice (Liberal 
– Ryan, Queensland) compile facts from eight years investigating climate and even I 
was stunned with what the latter revealed about the Coalition’s behavior. I please 
request your assistance in helping Mrs. Prentice to fulfill her responsibilities and to 
assist Mr. Abbott to restore integrity to the Liberal Party. 

I hope that the irrefutable logic and facts in my letter to Mrs. Prentice will stimulate 
you to encourage fellow Members of Parliament to recognise the dangers to 
governance and sovereignty in current Liberal Party policy, and to then restore integrity 
to parliament and to restore Australian sovereignty and governance. 

In response to your letter, please recall that on Saturday 2 July 2011 I joined you in 
speaking from a semi-trailer in the campaign against the dishonest ALP-Greens carbon 
dioxide tax. Further, I have sent you and many members of parliament solid empirical 
evidence on climate and solid reports discussing the misrepresentation of climate 
science being the basis of Lib-Lab-Greens climate policy. I stand by my accurate 
comments that you describe as “sledgehammer” diplomacy and respectfully ask you to 
explain where they are in error and to provide the reasons why you and members of the 
Coalition failed to act on the extensive, documented and irrefutable evidence that I 
have given you pro bono for eight years? 

When it suits the Liberal party it uses informed, dedicated and honest volunteers such 
as I in political campaigns and then you repeatedly fail to fulfill your responsibilities to 
parliament, to the people of Australia and to our country. For eight years I have been 
devoted to assisting Members of Parliament to protect Australia and to restore integrity 
using polite and respectful means. It seems that respectfully informing you is less 
effective than a “sledgehammer”. 

I am available to meet with you to discuss this and to be questioned on my documented 
data and facts. 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Originally personally signed 

 

Malcolm Roberts 

 

Enclosure: 

Copy of letter dated 12 April 2016 to Mrs. Jane Prentice. Both the letter and its 
enclosures are here: http://www.climate.conscious.com.au/prenticerobertsoh.html 
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